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Incline Village General Improvement District GM Bobby Magee 
announces resignation 

INCLINE VILLAGE, Nev. (June 14, 2024) – Incline Village General Improvement District (IVGID) 
General Manager Bobby Magee announced his intent to resign his position as the district’s general 
manager on or before October 5, 2024. 

General Manager Magee submitted his resignation letter to the IVGID Board of Trustees on Friday, 
June 7. Per the terms of his employment contract, he gave 120 days’ notice to the board. 

“The board is appreciative of Mr. Magee's leadership over the past few months and wishes him well 
on his future endeavors,” said Sara Schmitz, chair of the IVGID Board of Trustees. “The board will be 
formulating a plan at an upcoming Board of Trustees meeting, for which a date has yet to be 
identified.” 

Magee was originally hired as the District’s Interim Director of Finance in June of 2023, then 
appointed to the general manager position on March 6, 2024. 

 

About the Incline Village General Improvement District 
The Incline Village General Improvement District, commonly referred to as IVGID, is a fiscally responsible community 
partner which provides superior utility services, community oriented recreation programs and facilities. With a passion 
for quality of life and our environment, IVGID strives to enhance the reputation of the community as an excellent place 
to live, work, recreate, visit and invest. For more information about IVGID, please call (775) 832-1100 or visit 
www.ivgid.org. 
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